
 

 

 

 

15 June 2015 

Ref. N0025 

 

 
Dear Resident  

 

NorthConnex early work activities: Night work on Pennant Hills Road,  
West Pennant Hills  

 

Further to recent notifications about work around the southern compound on 
Pennant Hills Road, initial site preparation work will take place over two stages.  
To minimise impact on traffic on Pennant Hills Road and the community, this 
work will take place at night.   

What are we doing? 

First stage of work: Closure of bus stop and pedestrian path  

The bus stop located on Pennant Hills Road between Hills M2 Motorway and 
Eaton Road will be closed until the end of the project in 2019. The nearest bus 
stop is located further north just past Aiken Road. 

The pedestrian footpath on the western side of Pennant Hills Road between Hills 
M2 Motorway and Eaton Road will be closed, with a detour around the site to be 
clearly signposted.  

Work will involve: 

 Setting up signage to advise of changes to pedestrian and bus stop access 

 Installation of concrete safety barriers 

 Minor trimming and pruning of trees on the eastern side of Pennant Hills 
Road next to the footpath.  

To minimise the impact on motorists, the work will be carried out at night over a 
period of eight (8) days between the hours of 9pm and 5am, weather permitting. 
The work is expected to start on 22 June 2015 and will include:  

 Closure of 2 of 3 lanes in a northbound and southbound direction on 
Pennant Hills Road 

 Use of plant and equipment including jackhammers, concrete saws, lighting 
towers, concrete trucks, concrete vibrators, construction cranes and 
compaction equipment.  



 
 

 
 
 

Second stage of work: Southern interchange night work on Pennant Hills Road 

The following work will start towards the beginning of July 2015 for around a total 20 nights, weather 
permitting:  

 Remove existing central median and minor realignment of roadway to enable construction work to 
proceed at the southern compound 

 Create a new access to the site 

 Deliver oversize equipment and buildings which will be used as site sheds 

 Deliver oversize equipment such as piling rigs  

 Erect new signs and relocate some road signs. 

The work will be carried out between 9pm and 5am to minimise impact on motorists. We will notify you of 
exact dates closer to the time. 

Residents may experience some increased noise during this work and a number of measures will be in 
place to minimise any impacts including: 

 Using non-tonal reversing beepers on all machinery  

 Equipment and vehicles to be turned off when not in use 

 Where possible direct noise generating equipment away from residential properties 

 Notifying community in advance of night work and noisy activity 

 Work crew will all be advised of the of the above mitigation measures. 

Traffic management will be in place to ensure the safety of motorists, residents and workers. Variable 
message signs will be in place to advise the changes to traffic conditions. 

We apologise for any inconvenience and will take steps to minimise any impact associated with this important 

work. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to call members of the project team on 1800 997 057, email 

mailto:enquiries@northconnex.com.au or visit the NorthConnex Community Information Centre at 354 - 356 

Pennant Hills Road, Pennant Hills, open every Tuesday from 9am to 12pm and Thursday from 9am to 4pm. 

Yours sincerely 

 

NorthConnex Project Team 

mailto:enquiries@northconnex.com.au

